
From: Angela Clay <angela@46thward.com> 

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 10:16 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Civic Engagement Luncheon 

  

  

Hi Steve, 

  

I attended the Salvation Army's civic engagement luncheon on May 16th in my official capacity at the 

Aon Grand BallRoom at Navy Pier. The invitation and tickets were extended directly from the Salvation 

Army.  

  

I also attended the Japanese American Social Services Cranes & Cocktail fundraiser in my official 

capacity on May 16th at 4325 N. Ravenswood accompanied by one staff person, Andre Peden. The 

invitation and tickets were extended directly from JASC.  

 

 

Kind Regards,  

  

Angela Clay 

46th Ward Alderwoman 

  

Phone: 773-878-4646    

Web: www.46thWard.com   

Email:  Angela@46thWard.com 

4544 N. Broadway, Chicago IL 60613 

  

  [Warning: External email] 

  

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.46thward.com/__;!!B24N9PvjPQId!fTJus8KcdAePbaJ7wPaCFuUUy4W-UBWTYMO_MXWEF256uoGTFS5I1E1j84TTm7cssBEI3XEhgPMDs2Bq7GvhIhSRzPE$
mailto:Angela@46thWard.com


 

 


